
 

 

March 2, 2016 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary   
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 20554 

Attn:  Satellite Division, International Bureau  
  
Re:   Paul A. Gierow/GATR Technologies 

Notification of Consummation of License Assignment  
of VSAT & Temporary Fixed Earth Stations 
FCC File Nos. SES-ASG-20151224-00965 (E080108)); 
SES-ASG-20151224-00966 (E090054) 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

This letter serves as notification of the consummation of the pro forma license assignment 
transaction as described in the above referenced filings. This transaction was consummated 
effective February 2, 2016. The Commission consented to the license assignment transaction 
between Paul A. Gierow and GATR  Technologies on January 29, 2016. 
 
 

Respectfully, 
Paul A. Gierow /s/ 
 
 
 


